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Look for us on Facebook

Upcoming Meeting
Our next meeting is coming up on Monday, November 8, 2021.  Serving begins at 6:30 pm at the Centerville Senior Center,
with Shari Markley of Christmas in Centerville as speaker.

Rainy Weather Didn't Disappoint Halloweeners
It was rainy and cold for Halloweeners Saturday evening, October 30, but it didn't affect their
spirit.  Many showed up for the Centerville Lions Club Drive Thru.  It was held at the old high
school parking due to the weather.

Six Leo Club members from Centerville High School joined four Centerville Lions to pass out
around 200 bags of candy who came in their family cars.  This is the second year for the
Drive Thru due to Covid-19.

District Governor Pays Official Visit
Lions Club 25F District Governor Jeff Locke of Richmond paid an official visit to the Centerville
Lions Club Monday evening at the Centerville Senior Center. Governor Locke represents District
25-F of southeastern Indiana including Indianapolis. Angela Locke, the governor's wife, is the
cabinet secretary and accompanied the governor.

Governor Locke presented a ten-year membership pin to Dennis Stephen and a special gift was
presented to Wendy Cook for the excellent work she does as secretary of Centerville Club. The
Lions also presented a gift of Scott Shafer pottery to Governor Jeff.

Lions Clubs were organized in 1917. There are over 11,000 Lions Clubs in the U.S.

Lions Prepare For Halloween 
Centerville Lions prepared for Halloween Monday evening, October 25, by filling over 200
Halloween candy bags to be given out at the Centerville Halloween Drive Thru party on
Saturday October, 30th.  DG  Locke pitched in to help.

The Club voted to donate $250 to the District Project Camp Woodsmoke.

Jeff Jenkins, Vice President, conducted the business meeting and Connor Elstro, son of
Lions  Joe  and  Anne  Elstro,  was  a  guest.   15  members  and  guests  attended.   Two
prospective  new  members  attended  the  meeting,   Richard  and  Vickie  Tincher  of
Centerville.

Upcoming Events
 

November 22:  Dinner meeting with Rachel Hughes of the Model T Ford Club of America 
December 13:  Christmas Banquet
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